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BEWARE OF FAKE RAFFLE PROMO 
AND ASSISTANCE FOR MEMBERSHIP 

REGISTRATION FOR A FEE
We have received reports of a Facebook page such as “PhilHealth updates 
online” that encourages the public to “like” and “share” their page to qualify 
for a supposed raffle for “libreng pabahay.” 

A similar scheme was also recently reported  to us about a certain Efeiram 
Oicatse whose Facebook page named “PhilHealth Registration Online” 
offers assistance in PhilHealth membership and in securing the PhilHealth 
Identification Number  for a fee.  The said Facebook page requires payment of 
Php170 which can allegedly be paid through a popular chain of convenience 
stores using barcodes that it provides.

Please be informed that PhilHealth neither has a housing raffle promo nor 
authorizes membership assistance for a fee. Registration can be done 
conveniently at any of its local health insurance offices and express counters 
in leading malls nationwide for free.

As such, we call on the public to exercise extreme caution in reposting 
everything they read online, and to be vigilant against scammers to prevent 
them from victimizing innocent people.

Everyone is encouraged to immediately report these schemes to the 
following: Facebook page (PhilHealth official); Action Center at (02) 441-7442; 
Email at actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph; or at any PhilHealth Regional or 
Local Health Insurance Office. 
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